
 

 
 

February 28, 2017 
 
 

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified 

School District has scheduled a special school board meeting on Monday, March 6, 

2017, at 5:30 P.M. in the ESC Boardroom located at 3600-52nd Street, Kenosha.  The 

purpose of this meeting is for: 

• Views and comments by the public 

• Discussion/feedback/possible action regarding salary structure design team’s 
philosophical statement  

 
• Presentation/discussion regarding elements contained within teacher 

compensation models 
 

• Discussion/possible action – review financial impacts/board direction regarding 
monetary target for compensation models 
 

 
 
     Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis 

       Superintendent of Schools 

 


	Superintendent of Schools

